
 

 
 
St. John Lutheran  School 

The Cardinal 
Chronicle 
September 16, 2020 

 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events    

 

Sept. 17 - Hot Lunch   

Sept. 20 - CEA Meeting 11:00 

Sept. 30 - School Pictures 

 

 

Box Tops for Education 

We will once again be participating in the Box Tops                   

for Education program. Please see the attached             

flyer on how to use the Box Top mobile app and a                       

list of products. There are some traditional Box Tops that can be clipped and sent to                               



school as long as they have a valid expiration date. They can be brought to the school                                 

office.   

 

 

Immunizations 

Just a reminder for parents to please ensure that your child’s immunizations are up to                             

date.   

 

Hot Lunch 

Hot lunch this week will be Mac and Cheese, fruit and cookies given by the Ruiz family.                                 

The cost is $2.00 per person. Thank you to all our wonderful families for feeding us! 

We have two more spots available for hot lunch this semester. If you can help, please                               

check the Signup Genius.   

 

CEA Meeting 

The CEA (Christian Education Association) will hold its first meeting of the 2020-2021                         

school year, this Sunday, September 20 starting after the 10:00 church service. If the                           

weather cooperates, we hope to hold the meeting outside, in order to socially distance. 

 

The CEA is St. John’s Parent/Teacher Organization. All parents of children at St. John                           

are CEA members. The CEA organizes school outings, plans fundraisers, allocates                     

money to the school for special projects, and much more. You are an active participant                             

in your child’s education through the CEA.   

 

Mission Offering     

Last week we were blessed to have Missionary Guy Marquardt and                     

his wife Linda with us to share more about the WELS India                       

Children’s Homes and Schools. Mission offerings are collected on                 

Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Last week we                       

collected ​$50​, bringing our total semester offering to ​$108.50​.                 

Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 

 

Lutheran Pioneers 



Children from Grades 1-8 who are interested in joining Lutheran Pioneers, there will be a                             

meeting tonight, September 16, at Zion, Peshtigo starting at 6:00 pm. See the attached                           

flyer for more information. 


